
 

Principal Message for February 26, 2021 

Greetings Lake Myra Families!  

For the week of Monday, March 1, the following students come to school: 

• Pre-K through third grade: Daily in-person instruction 

• Grades 4 and 5: Cohort A(1)  

• Special Education Regional Programs, K-12: Daily in-person instruction 

• Wednesday, March 3rd  is an asynchronous day. No students come to school. All 

assignments will be completed independently online. 

The window for parents to request SSA testing (Single Subject Acceleration) is now 
open. Parents must request by March 22. If you are interested in a request for your 
child, you must attend a parent information session at one of the following times: 
Wednesday March 3 at 12:00 PM   3/3/21 12:00 PM meet link  OR  Wednesday March 3 
at 6:00 PM  3/3/21 6:00 meet link  Please email Mrs. Oates (moates@wcpss.net)  if you 
cannot attend one of the scheduled meetings and she will work on scheduling an 
individual time with you. 

The PTA is actively looking for help for the 2021-2022 school year. A number of current 

board members have completed their terms and there are positions that need to be filled (both 

Board and Committee Chairs). Without these filled positions, there can be no PTA. Please 

consider helping. 💙💚 An interest form can be found here: 

https://forms.gle/bAacL4RuTLLFt4TR6 
 

Asynchronous Days have been added to our calendar. On the following days students 
will not come to school. Independent activities will be provided online. Students will be 
expected to complete assignments on these days. February 24, March 3, March 17, 
March 29, 30, April 21,and  May 5, 19, and 26th. This is for Virtual Academy students also.  

Apply Before April 30 for Pre-Kindergarten for the 2021-22 School Year 

WCPSS offers a free, high quality pre-kindergarten program for children who will be 4 years old by August 31. 

Students spend the full day at school with their classmates learning skills appropriate for their age through 

exploration and discovery. The goal is to prepare children to enter kindergarten ready to learn and succeed. 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

http://meet.google.com/xob-uhmj-rjp
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Applications must be submitted by April 30. Please click on the above link for more information. 

 

Spring Picture day for Virtual Academy students is Monday, March 29th. It is scheduled for 

Thursday, April 22 for face-to-face students. Please see the link below to sign up for VA 

information. https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/clients/lake-myra-elementary-

school/fall-pictures-2-2-2021-4/optIn 

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   

Tina Zarzecki 
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